LSW CHOIR BOY PARENTS 

It is time for the UNL Men’s Festival. This is an opportunity for your sons to participate in a Men’s Choir event with approximately 300 boys around the state and the UNL Men’s Choir. The event is MONDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2016 at the UNL Kimball Recital Hall. We will be leaving LSW at 8:15 am, rehearse throughout the day and perform in the evening. Mr. Jacobson and/or I will be spending the day there with the boys. This is a free event and parents are invited to come to the evening performance. 
Print off a permission form to fill out and RETURN by MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 30. All the information you will need is on this form. Please consider driving during the A.M. as many of your boys don’t drive yet. All boys must have their own transportation home after the final concert (8:30-9:00PM). 

Thanks, in advance, for the opportunity for your student to participate in this event. An excused list will be sent to the attendance office for those students that return their permission forms. You will not need to call in the absence. 

Remember to return permission slip by MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 30!!!!  Your student CANNOT be put on the excused list without the permission form!!!
If a student has a school event that evening, he can attend the daytime rehearsals and events and return to school later in the day.  Parent transportation must be provided for this (if your student doesn’t drive) and you must notate this on the permission form.  

Denise Cotton

Andrew Jacobson
